STAPLEFORD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bar Lane Stapleford Cambridge CB22 5BJ

Part of Anglian Learning MAT

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Spain Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Hore

Telephone: 01223 508720 E-mail: office@Staplefordprimaryschool.org www.staplefordprimaryschool.org

Twitter: Stapleford CPS @Stapleford_CPS

June 2020

ASPIRE

CHALLENGE

DISCOVER

Dear Parents and Carers.

Please read the following information carefully. The Digital Safety at Stapleford Community Primary School booklet is for you to keep but please return the attached Parent/Carer and Visitor Digital Device Agreement on the next page.

Digital technology including the use of computers/laptops/tablets for the internet, e-mail and other technologies has become an important part of learning in our school. We expect all pupils to be safe and responsible when using any digital technology. Our school system requires your child to have an individual email address and therefore at home and school they are able to access and edit their work no matter what type of digital device they are using provided it has access to the internet. We have set as many perimeters to ensure your children stay safe online but we would encourage you to keep discussing your children's internet use with them.

One of the main messages is the analogy that you wouldn't expect to hear your child say 'I'm going out' and give you no further information, you would want to know where they were going and who with. This is the same approach we encourage on digital devices, ask your children what websites they are going on, and if they are using it for communication with other people, who the people are that they are communicating with.

We would like to take the opportunity to make you aware your child will never be permitted to bring in or use their own digital technology in school unless under special circumstances in which you and your child will meet with the Computing Leader or Headteacher to discuss and agree prior to permission being given.

If you have any concerns or would like some further information please contact the school office who will send your message to Christine Spain the Computing Leader.















I have read and understood the:

- 1. Golden Digital Safety Rules (in Digital safety booklet)
- 2. Parent/Carer and Visitor Digital Device Agreement (below)

I give permission for my son/ daughter to use digital technologies which access the internet. I understand that the school will take all reasonable precautions to ensure that pupils cannot access inappropriate materials.

I understand that the school cannot be held responsible for the content of materials accessed through internet technologies. I agree that the school is not liable for any damages arising from the use of internet technology facilities.

I understand that my child is not allowed to bring in any personal digital devices into school.

I understand my use of personal digital devices and of anyone's whom I bring onto school grounds must be under the conditions outlined below:

- Images will only be taken during assemblies which parents/carers have been invited to attend, sports days and during school performances (Christmas and end of year).
- Images taken by parents/carers at school events are for their own personal use and are strictly not to be shared on social media.
- Parents/carers who wish to take their own images or videos sign below to agree they will not be sharing their images online.
- Only appropriate images will be taken.

Signed:		Date:	